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Date: 30 October to 7 November ,2023
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Organizer: Rotaract Club of  Sardar Patel College Of Engineering

 About The Event:

The Rotaract Club of SPCE, a vibrant youth organization dedicated to
community service and social responsibility, undertook a noble initiative to
collect and distribute clothes to the underprivileged communities of Mumbai.
The drive, held from October 30 to November 7, 2023, aimed to alleviate the
burden of clothing shortages faced by many families in the city's YMCA and
slum areas.

Detailed Overview of the Event: 

Collection Phase

The Rotaract Club members meticulously planned and executed the
collection phase, spreading awareness about the drive through various
channels, including social media, posters, and word-of-mouth
communication. They set up collection points at strategic locations
within the SPCE campus and encouraged students, faculty members,
and the surrounding community to contribute generously.



Sorting and Packaging

With the overwhelming response from the community, the Rotaract
Club members diligently sorted and packaged the collected clothes,
ensuring that they were clean and in good condition. They categorized
the clothes based on age, gender, and type, making the distribution
process more efficient and organized.

Distribution Phase

The distribution phase was marked by empathy and compassion. The
Rotaract Club members visited the slums and YMCA areas of Mumbai,
interacting with the residents and understanding their needs. They
carefully distributed the clothes, ensuring that each family received an
adequate amount based on their requirements. Around 34 members
visited different areas. The spot vise list of number of member visited
is as follows:
Ghatkopar YMCA- 7
Daya Vihar Ashram,Malad-7
Slum Area in Bandra (East)-20



Conclusion 

The cloth donation drive not only provided much-needed clothing to
the underprivileged but also instilled a sense of social responsibility
among the participants. The Rotaract Club members were deeply
touched by the gratitude and appreciation expressed by the
beneficiaries, reinforcing their commitment to serving the community.
The Rotaract Club of SPCE's cloth donation drive stands as a
testament to the power of collective action and the spirit of giving. It
has not only alleviated the burden of the underprivileged but has also
fostered a sense of empathy and compassion among the participants.
The success of this initiative serves as an inspiration for others to
make a positive impact on society.


